

Ms Julia Bramhall Headteacher Sacred Heart Primary School Floatsall Road Manchester M23 1HP

31st May, 2016

Dear Julia,

On behalf of the Friends of Wythenshawe Hall we would like to thank you, your colleagues and most importantly the children of Sacred Heart Primary School, for raising money for Wythenshawe Hall by dressing up in onesies.

We were all thrilled and delighted that the children of Wythenshawe were able to help in their way. It not only made them aware of the devastating fire at the hall but also about the heritage and the part it has played in Wythenshawe for centuries.

Your donation will help in restoring and furnishing the hall in due course but also help in bringing it back to its former glory.

We were devastated by the fire and damage but progress is being made and we all look forward to getting back in.

The fire has not deterred the Friends in carrying on and doing our Open days. The next one is our Garden Party on June 12<sup>th</sup> 12-4 pm. Please spread the word and come along if you can.

Once again thank you very much.

**Best Wishes** 

Shelagh Bridge Secretary

Friends of Wythenshawe Hall Wythenshawe Park/Northenden/Manchester M23 0AB MCC-Hall: 0161 998 2117/Friends: 0161 713 3216

http://www.wythenshawehall.com - http://twitter.com/wythenshawehall